
In the reviewing stand for the Homecoming Parade are Colonel William K. Orris,
headmaster; Cam Walters, outgoing alumni president; Bill Hamilton, new alumni
president; and LTC Thomas A. Austin, commandant.

Over 150 Attend

The First Annual Homecoming of the Camden-Carlisle Alumni Asso-
ciation fulfilled optimistic expectations and promises to become a feature
in the years ahead. Over one hundred and fifty alumni, cadet parents, and
grandparents gathered for a day of renewed acquaintances, shared memo-
ries, and entertaining activities. Scheduled events included a morning golf
game, a tour of the new administration building, a parade, a barbeque
luncheon, and a football game. Alumni enjoyed seeing the changes that
have occurred on the campus, sharing stories about the past, and talking
with cadets about CMA life as it exists today. Bill Hamilton, new alumni
president, told the assembly at lunch that his first goal in office is "to
double attendance at next year's Homecoming."

LTC Kyle Hause, battalion commander, and staff officers lLT Brandon Fox, and lLT
Rex Polanis lead the Cadet Corps onto the parade grounds.

Setting the cadence for the Camden Military Academy Band is Drum Major Jake Is

First Sergeant Brad Pierce guides A Company, Second Platoon, onto the field. Cannon Detail cadets march to their position by the flagpole: Commander JA Brow!
Pederson, BB Bussewitz, PP Rooney, and WC Doar.
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